

Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.

Weekly Bulletin

27th April 2018

Sports Class



Brainiacs of the Week:

an and
toria
and
rley
rlett and
n
a and
х
e and
h
san and
эу
tthew
d Calum
k and
am

Class Shield Winners:



Whole School
Attendance,
Year so far...
94.6%

Attendance and Lates this week...

	Browne	Blake	Donaldson	Dahl	Morpurgo	Kipling	Rowling	Rosen	
Attendance	93%	98%	98%	<mark>100%</mark>	<mark>100%</mark>	98%	90%	93%	
Lates	2	1	3	4	1	1	3	1	

Well done Morpurgo Class!

This Week In School...

Year 3 – have continued to learn fractions and have completed their *Just So* stories which proves how great our Year 3s' imaginations are! In Humanities, they have just begun to look at Europe as a continent while in Science, they have just started looking at how human body works.

Year 4 – have been working on writing a narrative story based on the character Edward Tulane. In Maths, they have been learning about symmetry, 2D shapes and all their properties.

Year 5 – have created a leaflet about Epcot and all the magical attractions Disneyland has to offer which links in with our book of the half-term. In Maths, they have been learning about angles and how to find missing angles. Year 5 went exploring the playground in search of angles. They have also learnt about keys and symbols in an atlas in geography.

Year 6 – have been producing some great persuasive writing linked to their book, *Varmints*. They have also had a big focus on grammar this week in preparation for the upcoming SATs. Keep up the hard work Year 6!

Enterprise Club Book Sale!

Don't forget Enterprise Club's craft and pre-loved book sale is on Monday 30th April after school.

If you have any pre-loved books for either children or adults that you no longer want, please could you send them into us first thing ready for our book sale Monday

afternoon.

Why not come along and grab a bargain!

Film Making Club

Film making club is due to start on Monday 30th April.

If you would like to sign up and have yet to do so,
please contact MN Academy at
info@mnacademy.co.uk

You can find a link to the full information here.

Gardening Club Request

Gardening club will be holding a plant sale soon and would like to know if anyone has any spare hanging baskets or decorative plant pots that you would be willing to donate to the school.

Thank you

<u>Teachers2Parents</u>

Parents can now download the Teachers2Parents app which holds a whole list of previous text messages, school information and term dates so you won't miss a thing!

Artists of the Week!

Blake – Angel, Tilly, Elliott and Annabelle Morpurgo – Tommy, James and Kayleigh Kipling – Liana, Amanda, Eryk and Nicole Rowling – Josh and Stefan



Don't forget we are a nut free school as we have children who have allergies!

(let's leave them for the squirrels)

School Pledge: 'I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.'



Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.





Iver Village Junior School

Date	Event					
30 th	Enterprise Craft and					
Apr	Book Sale, from					
	3.15pm					
3 rd	Donaldson Class					
May	Assembly, from 9am					
7 th	Bank Holiday –					
May	School Closed					
14 th	Year 6 SATs Week					
May	real 6 SATS Week					
21 st	Foo Cobool Trip					
May	Eco School Trip					
24 th	Class Photos					
May	CidSS PIIOLOS					
25 th	Parents' Coffee					
May	Morning, from					
	8.45am					
25 th	Last Day Of Half					
May	Term					
29 th to 31 st May						
Holiday Club Runs						
4 th	INICET Day					
Jun	INSET Day					
5 th	Children return to					

FISA Helpers

FISA are looking for parents to help on Friday 22nd June for the FISA Summer Fair. We are looking for parents to help both on the event and before to help set up.

If you are able to help on either 21st or 22nd June, please contact the school and we will pass your details on to FISA to contact.

Thank you.

PGL 2019

This week, we have sent the letter to our Year 4 parents for the PGL trip for 2019.

The payment for the deposit is on our School Money system and available to anyone in Year 4. We will need the deposit by 15th May to book places. We will also require a signed reply slip.

Please click here for the full letter.

Sandwich Swap!

Want to bin the sandwich altogether? There are plenty of carby options that kids should love, which help add a bit of variety into your child's diet. Why not try a pasta salad or chicken roll ups. If you are worried about keeping your

child's lunchbox cool then why not freeze an extra bottle of water overnight to work as a cooler, and they should have a refreshing afternoon drink too.



Catch the Reading Bug!

Don't forget your accounts for Bug Club!
Each child has an online account with fantastic books to read, quizzes, games and even your own virtual treehouse to hang out in!
Please speak to your teachers for your login details if you need them. The school code is JJHM.



Bug Club

Now, all that's left is to log on and have fun!

Click the bug above or go to

www.activelearnprimary.co.uk

to head to Bug Club!

This Week's Staffie Award!

This week's 'Staffie'
was given to the
teacher of the week,
Miss Short for being so
organised, always
being kind and caring
and being an amazing
biscuit buddy!



Weath

the Week
Which is more
important, being
right or being nice?

P4C - Question of

school at 8.45am

Jun

We All Scream For Ice Cream!

With the start of the Summer Term, we are selling ice creams again!
Weather permitting, ice creams will be sold at the front of the school, outside reception. All funds made go directly back to the school, helping to fund everything from trips to doggie

P4C Homework

Children have been set P4C homework this half term. You can find a link to our P4C leaflet here for more information about what P4C is and how it benefits everyone here at IVJS.

Goodbye Miss Lainsbury and Hello Mrs Goggin

Next week Miss Lainsbury is getting married and will not be in school on Thursday or Friday. We are all very excited for her and would like to take this opportunity to wish her well for her big day. Hopefully we will have some photos to share soon!

Letters out this week:

PGL 2019 (Yr4s)!

Copies of school letters are available on our website www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk Don't forget to book Bluebells and Early Birds online.
Go to https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3
or via our website

or via our website.

Each Bluebell booking will cost a minimum of £2. You will be

charged for any Bluebells Club your child is booked into but does not attend unless the school have been informed beforehand (or due to illness). Please also note, although we are able in most circumstances to book children in at the last minute to Bluebells, we do require parents to inform us. Any children left in our care after school hours will incur an extra £2 on top of their club fees. We will charge late fees of £5 per 15 minutes after 6pm.